
From: Natalie Savigny
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act - Update on transport projects
Date: Wednesday, 5 February 2020 02:36:00 p.m.
Attachments: TMP2019 Wharf Street - Thomas Burns Street - Birch Street 25Nov to 3Dec.pdf

Hi 
 
I refer to your LGOIMA received on 12 December requesting information on the Wharf Street
Rail Corridor correspondence, complaints and Traffic Management Plan.
Please accept my apology for the delay in replying to you.
 
After searching council records we have been unable to find any complaints made to the
Dunedin City Council in relation to any of the Wharf Street rail corridor removal works. Therefore
this part of your request is declined under section 17€, that the document requested does not
exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.
 
Please find attached the Traffic Management Plan as requested.
 
In relation to you request for information held by KiwiRail, we have transferred you request to
KiwiRail, so that they may respond to you directly.
 
As we have declined to provide some of the information requested, I advise that you have the
right to have this decision reviewed by the office of the Ombudsman.
 
Regards
 
Natalie Savigny
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER

P  03 477 4000  |  E natalie.savigny@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
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